BUCKINGHAM PALACE

To: The Children in Year 4
The Cathedral School of St Saviour and St Mary Overy

The Queen wishes me to thank you for the messages you have sent on
the occasion of Her Majesty becoming the longest reigning Monarch in
British history and which you delivered during your recent visit to
Buckingham Palace. The Queen hopes you had an enjoyable time.

Although unable to reply to you personally, Her Majesty was very
touched that you all decorated your letters with colourful pictures and
The Queen greatly appreciated the nice things you said.

Her Majesty is most grateful for the support, affection and loyalty she

has received from the people of this country and the Commonwealth
throughout her long reign, and thanks you so much for your thoughtfulness in

writing as you did.

Lady-in-Waiting
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